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Comments: I want to state that I believe rock climbing is a valid and sustainable part of responsible use of our

national wilderness areas. I strongly oppose legislation prohibiting fixed anchors for climbing. Fixed anchors are

an essential part of safe climbing practices. Climbers have responsibly placed and used these anchors for many

years, and prohibiting and removing them will cause many safety issues and dangerous situations in the future.

Prohibiting fixed anchors will block access to the wilderness for the public. 


